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Attachment B 

• 

• 

RESOLUTION 

BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Regents of TEXAS EASTERN 

UNIVERSITY that on this, our final meeting as a Board of Regents, 

we commend the media and each of the representatives thereof who 

have attended our meetings since the inception of this Board for 

their interest, their accuracy, their understanding and their 

exemplary conduct to this Board and its members. 

The understanding and manner of presentation of our numerous 

problems to the public by the media has resulted in a most 

favorable public attitude toward Texas Eastern University and its 

predecessor, Tyler State College, which we believe will carry 

over to our successor, The University of Texas at Tyler. 

This could not have been accomplished without the favorable 

attitude of the media and its thorough coverage of our activities. 

We further acknowledge the generosity of the media in 

editorial expression which has likewise been of great benefit to 

this institution. 

As we adjourn this, our final meeting, we want to say "Thank 

You" to each and every person who has contributed to the public 

image they have helped us create. 
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